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Vicksburg Cruisers Car Club
P.O. Box 821183
Vicksburg, MS 39182

April 08, 2017

City of Vicksburg
City Clerk

1401 Walnut Street
Vicksburg, MS 39180

Walter Osborne / Tasha Jordan:

The Vicksburg Cruisers Car Club in association with Blackburn Motor
Company and Haven House Family Shelter will present The 11th Annual Red
Carpet Classic Auto Show on Saturday, April 22, 2017.

The show will be at the Blackburn Motors Complex on North Frontage Road.
This is a fund raising event for Haven House Family Shelter in Vicksburg.
Neither the Vicksburg Cruisers Car Club nor Blackburn Motor Company will
profit from this car show.

A drive-in movie is planned for the Friday evening before the show which will
hopefully bring show participants to Vicksburg and have them stay overnight
for the car show on Saturday. We normally draw between 75 — 100 show cars.
At least half this number eats at least two meals and visits many of the local
stores while in Vicksburg. We are striving to make a bigger and better show
and draw a larger crowd to Vicksburg.

The support and generosity that the City of Vicksburg gave us last year shows
that you truly care about our community. We request your assistance again
this year, in the amount of $750.00 to assist in advertising for this two day
event. We normally advertise on the radio, in newspapers, on a billboard,
printed flyers to be posted around town, plus printed letters such as this and
thank you letters to all of our sponsors acknowledging their generosity and
support of Haven House Family Shelter.



Haven House Family Shelter will receive the net proceeds from this show.

A special invitation is extended to you and our elected officials, plus all city
employees to come out and enjoy the car show.

For the Vicksburg Cruisers Car Club, I sincerely thank you and the City of
Vicksburg for being part of our support team.

espectfully,
%ete Dionne

President, 2017

Vicksburg Cruisers Car Club

601-218-2193
dionne.pete@yahoo.com




